
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Green Class Curriculum Letter 

Spring 2023 

Last half-term, we enjoyed… 

Well both Autumn 1 and Autumn 2 have been really busy terms in Green Class! We have all settled in 

really well to the start of KS2 and have adjusted to the new routines and learning wonderfully. Well done 

to everyone in Green Class, Miss Hulse is so proud of you all. The children have worked really hard with 

their English and Maths this autumn and have worked so hard to make sure that they continue to use 

their skills learnt in KS1 and continue to use these in KS2 such as phonics, presentation and spelling. 

The children explained that they have thoroughly enjoyed all of their learning this term from subjects such 

as Computing, P.E, R.E and Art. The children have particularly enjoyed learning all about drawing and 

painting skills in Art and drawing their own version of a forest landscape. Some children said they enjoyed 

learning how to mix secondary colours which they found calming! We have also had a very busy time in 

Maths this term learning how to do the column method for 3-digit addition and subtraction questions. In 

addition to this, we also learnt how to correctly set this out in our Maths books, which we did fantastically! 

We have also really enjoyed being able to go onto TT Rock Stars as we have found it has helped us with 

our times tables and we like the competition! We have also found our forces and magnets topic interesting 

and have really enjoyed being scientists testing the strength of magnets and designing our own magnetic 

game at the end of this term. We have also really enjoyed learning all about the Ancient Egyptians in 

History and how pharaohs’ tombs were discovered years later and how artefacts can and continue to tell 

us about how Ancient Egyptians lived during that time! Alongside all of our wonderful learning in school, 

we have found it really fun to go and visit the cinema to watch Matilda, The Dukes to watch Robin Hood, 

watching our own KS1 nativity and our Halloween and Christmas discos. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please edit the title of the letter and change the font to match your class name colour. 

 

 

Key Vocabulary 

Key words to focus on this half term: 

 Coast 

 Erosion 

 Deposition 

 Texture 

 Absorb 

 Print 

 Etch 

 Collage 

 

 Please read 3 times per week and log 

onto Bug Club at home. 

 Please also log onto TT Rockstars to 

help with times tables. 

 

This half-term, we are looking forward to… 

We are all really excited to learn all about Coasts and Caves in Geography and we are looking forward 

to learning about Prehistory in our History lessons. We are excited to link our History lessons to Art 

where we will learn how to draw Cave Paintings! We are also looking forward to using TT Rock Stars as 

part of our times tables practice in Maths. 

Important days and dates 

 P.E day – Thursday. Please come to 

school in appropriate clothing and 

footwear.  


